
 
News from St Philip’s 

         Star of the Week  

   

 

 

  The following children have been awarded Star of the 

Week for ‘Perseverance’: 

 

Harper, Evie, Yaseen, Michael, Katie,             

Isla, Chloe, Amelia, Harry, Jonah, Annabelle, 

Holly, Brian, Aayan, Ben, Cameron & Maddie. 

 

WELL DONE! 

 

 

 

Friday 27th January 2017 

 

Paying money in at school 

Please can we remind parents/carers when 

paying for trips, toast and dinners to put 

money in a clearly marked, sealed envelope 

with your child’s name and class on the 

front. Thank you. 

Better Reading Partners 

If you are interested in becoming a    

Better Reading Partner and can spare 15 

minutes before the school day starts on 

a regular basis, please leave your details 

at the school office.  

Y6 - Bikeability 

Children in Y6 have braved the 

extremely cold weather to take 

part in their Cycling Proficiency 

Test this week. Good luck to the 

rest of the children who will be 

out and about next week doing 

their test.    

 

GSHS Admissions Consultation 

Please ensure that you have sent your response to                      

consultation@greatsankey.org with regards to the GSHS Admissions 

Consultation. See overleaf for more details of what your response 

needs to include. The formal response from St Philip’s Governing 

Body can be found on our website in the ‘Newsletter’ section.  

Artwork in School 

All the children were busy 

last term creating some  

wonderful pieces of artwork 

for school. We are now  

starting to display it on the 

walls around school and it 

looks fabulous. Well done to     

everyone for making the 

school look brighter - it   

certainly puts a smile on our 

faces as we walk around 

every day! Scroll through 

our Twitter feed on the home 

page of the school website to 

see the children’s beautiful 

work. 

Newsletter Distribution 

In response to the Communication 

Survey last term, this week’s     

newsletter will be emailed to all   

parents/carers in addition to a  

hardcopy being sent home. If you do 

not receive the email please contact 

the school office so that we can 

check and update your email        

address accordingly. Please note that 

from Friday 3rd February all     

newsletters will be emailed every  

Friday, but a hardcopy will still be    

available to collect from the school 

office if you require one. 

Please refer to our website in the 

‘Newsletter’ section for the results of 

the Communication Survey. 

Chinese New Year 

Children in Y1 to Y6 all took 

part in Assemblies to          

celebrate Chinese New Year 

yesterday. We have all had 

fun today dressed in ‘red’ as 

we help to celebrate the year 

of the Rooster! 


